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__________________________________________________________________      
26th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

To round up a successful year for the Perry Hall Choir, we would like to perform at our very own School Fayre 

on Saturday 8th July.  We shall be performing songs that we have rehearsed at the ‘Sing for Summer’ event that 

your child is attending on Tuesday 4th July. 

 

The performance will be at 1.30pm and we would therefore require your child be at school for 1pm and they 

will be finished by approximately 1.45pm.   We would also ask that the adult bringing the child to the event 

remains on site until the performance has finished where possible. 

Please could we ask you to return the permission slip below to confirm their attendance. 

Thank you for supporting this event and the choir throughout the year.  It is very much appreciated and we look 

forward to even more choral events next year. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Kilford 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

School Fayre – Perry Hall Choir 

 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………… to attend the Summer Fayre on 

8th July, 1.00pm to 1.45pm to sing with the school choir.  

I give permission for my child to leave the choir performance alone 
 
My child will be collected by: ………………………………………................ 
 
Password:  …………………………………………………………………… 
 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer Date: ……………… 

 

 


